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Your submission for this review:

I do not support this price increase. Community is already doing so tough with such a high cost of living and this increase will
even make it harder for people meet end. If Sydney Water is in such a dire need of funds, State Government should step in and
help/support them financially or otherwise. They have a responsibility to make it easier on community trying to live a simple
life. Water is such a basic need of humans and it should not be made a luxury by increasing prices to such an extent.





